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The Roadway Pit Stop Issue 9





September 2011





Damascus Road Daycare is excited the 2011-2012 school year in Whitehall has begun. One of the most important things for our students to remember is transportation safety. 


It is vital to remember the importance of using your seatbelt, child car seats or booster restraints at all times to prevent injury in the event of an accident. This means each time you ride in a vehicle, you should strap in or be strapped in. SEATBELTS SAVE LIVES!


When walking to school always cross in between the cross walk, wait for the green light and always look both ways before crossing. Never run into oncoming traffic or dart out into the street from between parked cars because someone may not see you there. 


We want our travels to be safe for everyone, including parents & pets.


























Transportation Safety











Transportation Safety





Welcoming New Students & Staff





Reminders and Holiday Closings




















Inside











Damascus Road Daycare





 The Roadway Pit Stop



























































































































































Damascus Road Daycare welcomes Miss Rita to the daycare staff. Miss Rita is originally from Oakland, California where she successfully ran a cleaning service “Rita 2 the Rescue!” In addition to her cleaning service, she provided in home hospice and home health care to seniors in community and private homes.





Miss Rita will primarily be responsible for cooking meals and cleaning the daycare facilities. She will serve as a back-up assistant and aid Miss Valarie with daily activities and field trips.





Miss Rita will also be celebrating her 61st birthday on September 8th and she has 5 grandchildren and 3 grand-doggies. She loves to cook, and loves eating even more. Help us welcome her to the DRD family!





New Staff!





DRD would like to welcome all new students to our center. So here’s to Tyree, Destiny, AJ and Noah!


We hope you enjoy being apart of something great here at Damascus Road Daycare!    








Special Reminders &


Holiday Closings





*Monday’s are the one day children must be picked up by 5:15 pm. Please plan your drive times accordingly to avoid late fees being added to your invoices.





*Monday, September 5, 2011 our center will be closed in observance of Labor Day. We hope you all enjoy your time off from school and work!














We welcome you!














